
From: Nicky Snoyink
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: F&B Submission on Proposed Plan Change 1 to HWRRP
Date: Friday, 31 May 2019 4:20:37 PM
Attachments: F&B submission Proposed PC1 to the HWRRP.pdf

Good afternoon,

Please find attached Forest & Bird's submission on the proposed Hurunui Waiau Plan
Change 1.

Thank you.

Kind regards,
Nicky

mailto:N.Snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz
mailto:mailroom@ecan.govt.nz
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Environment Canterbury 
PO Box 345 
Christchurch 8140 
 
BY EMAIL: mailroom@ecan.govt.nz 


 


Name of Submitter:  Royal Forest & Bird Protection Society Inc. (Forest & Bird) 


Address for Service: Forest & Bird 


   PO Box 2516 


   Christchurch 8014  


   Attention: Nicky Snoyink 


Phone:   021 1659658 


Email:   n.snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz 


 


SUBMISSION ON THE PROPOSED HURUNUI WAIAU PLAN CHANGE 1 


 


1. This is a submission on the proposed Plan Change 1 (PC1) to the Hurunui Waiau Regional River 


Plan (HWRRP) as notified on 4 May 2019. 


 


2. Forest & Bird has had the opportunity to review the North Canterbury Fish and Game Council 


(Fish and Game) submission to PC1.  


 


3. Forest & Bird supports the Fish and Game submission in its entirety and wishes to adopt it as 


their own. 


 


4. Forest & Bird wishes to be heard. 


 


Thank you for the opportunity to submit.  
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Yours sincerely, 


 


 


Nicky Snoyink 
Regional Manager Forest & Bird  
Canterbury/West Coast 
n.snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz 
 



mailto:n.snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Nicky Snoyink 
Regional Manager Forest & Bird  
Canterbury/West Coast 
n.snoyink@forestandbird.org.nz 
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